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CITY OF KEARNEY 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 

 
Issued Date:  July 19, 2019 
 
Point of Contact:  Roger Petersen, Street Superintendent, 308-233-3264 
 
Road Repair Work: 56th St – between Ave E and Parklane Drive 
 
The City of Kearney Public Works Department announces that road repair work will be taking 
place on the inside lanes of East and West bound 56th Street between Avenue E and 
Parklane Drive beginning Monday, July 22, at 7:00 a.m. until Wednesday, July 24 at 4:00 
p.m. Motorists can use the outside lanes, but are asked to use extreme caution when driving 
through the construction area.  
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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